

Delaware Department of Transportation

Excellence in

Transportation

Every Trip | Every Mode | Every Dollar | Everyone

Press Release

C.R. McLeod
Director, DelDOT Community Relations
Charles.Mcleod@delaware.gov
302-760-2079 office

December 8, 2021



I-95 Rehabilitation Project Virtual Public Meeting on Tuesday, December 14, 2021

Wilmington – The Delaware Department of Transportation (DelDOT) will hold a virtual informational meeting on Tuesday, December 14, 2021 at 6:00pm. The session will provide an overview of the continuation of the change to Phase 2 of the project, with new traffic patterns beginning the weekend of December 17-19, weather permitting.

The meeting can be accessed via this link which is available on the project website, www.restorethecorridor.com. The meeting will be recorded and made available for later viewing on the website.

As with Phase 1 of the project, throughout construction, at least one lane in each direction of I-95 will remain open, and ramp closures will be staggered to continuously maintain access in and out of the city.

Phase 2 of the project will include construction work on the southbound lanes of I-95 from the Brandywine River Bridge to the I-95/I-495 split south of Wilmington.

###